
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception Class September 2019 Expression of Interest 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 
Thank you for your interest in Hayfield Cross Church of England School and considering us as the right place to 
start your child’s lifelong love of learning.  If you would like to know more about Hayfield Cross please visit our 
website (www.hayfieldcross.org.uk) which is full of information about our school. 
 
Choosing the right primary school for your child is a big decision as it will be a place where they grow and build 
many wonderful childhood memories.  We encourage everyone to think carefully and look at different schools 
and find the one that ‘feels right’ for them. 
 
We would love to show you around our amazing school and see what makes our school so special.  As we are 
always inundated with enquiries we arrange our visits through October to January so we can make sure 
everyone has the opportunity to visit and ask questions.  If you would like to come and see what we do at 
Hayfield Cross please complete the form below and return it either in person, by post or by email to the school 
office at bursar@hayfieldcross.org.uk.  Tours will be running throughout the Autumn Term so please put down 
as many preferences as you like and we will allocate you a suitable slot (we will then contact you to make sure 
you can make it before we book you in). 
(NB: this is ONLY for Reception Class 2019 children, if you are enquiring about another year group please see 
the admissions information on our website) 
 
Please note that this is NOT the application for a school place, only to visit our school.  The application window 
for September 2019 Reception places closes on the 15th January 2019 at 5pm and can be made by visiting 
https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/primary-school-places/Pages/how-to-apply-for-a-primary-school-place.aspx  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Hayfield Cross Church of England School soon! 

 

 

Reception Class 2019 Expression of Interest 
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………..  D.O.B. ………………………………. 
 
Parent/ Carer:  ………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
Email Address:  ………………………………………………………………………………..  Tel: ……………………………………….. 
 
Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I would like to come and visit Hayfield Cross during (please delete any sessions that aren’t convenient for you): 
 
 Month     Day     Time 
 

Hayfield Cross 
Church of England School 

October 
 

November 
 

December 
 

January 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 
 

Thursday 

Morning (10am) 
 

Afternoon (1:20pm) 
 

After School (3:45pm)
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